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HECTOR SCHOOL DISTRICT
Minutes of Board of Education Regular Meeting
October 10, 2022

The Hector School District Board of Education met in regular session on Monday October 10, 2022 in the High
School boardroom. Board members present included Carolyn Cook, Misty Barnett, Russell Hill, Hunter
Huffman and Katie Baker. Superintendent Dr. Mark Taylor was also present. The meeting was called to order at
6:00 p.m. by board President Misty Barnett.

Visitors to the meeting included Michelle Brown and Melody Crane.

The board with a motion from Russell Hill and a second from Misty Barnett voted 5-0 to approve the
agenda and the minutes of the September meetings.

Superintendent Dr. Mark Taylor presented the September financial reports. The board with a motion from
Carolyn Cook and a second from Misty Barnett approved the reports 5-0.

The board retired into executive session at 6:04 p.m. and returned to regular session at 6:12 p.m.

Personnel- Superintendent Dr. Mark Taylor made the following recommendations:

a.) The board with a motion from Misty Barnett and a second from Russell Hill voted 5-0 to accept the
resignation of Vicky Ford as cafeteria worker effective September 20, 2022.

b.) The board with a motion from Russell Hill and a second from Katie Baker voted 5-0 to hire Sandy
Dollar as food service worker effective 10/12/2022.

c.) The board with a motion from Russell Hill and a second by Katie Baker voted 5-0 to hire Zach Rudder as
Maintenance HVAC effective October 31, 2022.

Superintendent Dr. Mark Taylor recommended to the board to approve the Risk Assessment for 2021-2022.
The board with a motion from Russell Hill and a second from Misty Barnett approved 5-0.

Superintendent Dr. Mark Taylor recommended to the board to adopt the proposed classified salary schedule
adding the Maintenance HVAC position. The board with a motion from Russell Hill and a second from
Katie Baker approved 5-0.

The November meeting was set for the 14th at 6:00 p.m.

The board with a motion from Misty Barnett and a second from Russell Hill voted 5-0 to adjourn the
meeting at 6:29 p.m.

Board President, Misty Barnett Board Secretary, Katie Baker



